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FISCAL MANAGEMENT MAY 19, 2014 
FINANCIAL REPORTS AND STATEMENTS 
 
 
 
The Board of Education shall receive financial reports at a public meeting of the Board on a 
quarterly basis. a listing of expenditures and wire transfers at regular Board meetings. 
Additionally, each year an outside audit firm will present to the Board of Education a report of 
the audit completed on the prior fiscal year. 
 
The district's accounts payable check register for the most recent school fiscal year will be 
available on the district’s website. 
 
The Board may require request additional financial reports. 


